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Minors do not have the same mental capacity as adults, they need guidance from 

their families. Please stop trying to pass laws that treat parents as the enemies of 

their children.  

 

Medical providers should not be able to treat minors without liability, to do so is to 

leave children vulnerable without protection from many harms. This is dangerous. 

Please vote no to protect the children. 


